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C.O.A.S.T.  Charter School 
Principal's Message

- Mrs. Harvey 
Frankie Harvey, Principal 

Christine Dichio, Dean of Students                              Joseph McClendon, Dean of Students   

December 2024
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Dear Parents and Students,
As we approach the end of the year, I want to take a
moment to reflect on the journey we’ve shared
throughout 2024. December is a time for celebration
and gratitude, and I am truly thankful for the
dedication and resilience shown by our students,
teachers, and families. This month, we have many
events planned from our Governing Board Meeting,
to December Around the World and out first Theater
Production of the 24-25 school. I encourage
everyone to participate and enjoy these events
together.
As we prepare for the winter break, I want to
emphasize the importance of encouraging our
children to read at home. Reading is not just a
fundamental skill; it opens doors to new worlds,
ignites imagination, and fosters critical thinking.
When parents take an active role in promoting
reading, they help instill a lifelong love for literature in
their children. Whether it's through sharing bedtime
stories, discussing books, or visiting the library, your
involvement can significantly enhance your child's
learning experience.
Let’s continue to support one another and cherish the
moments we spend with family and friends, including
those quiet times spent with a good book. I wish you
all a joyful holiday season and look forward to
welcoming everyone back in the new year, ready to
embrace new challenges and opportunities with
enthusiasm.
Happy Holidays and a prosperous New Year!
Warm regards,
[

2 - Governing Board Meeting @ 6:00 PM
3 - 3rd & 4th Grade Field Trip - Mission San      
      Luis
10 - December Around the World 
        6-7:30 PM
11 - School Spelling Bee (TBA) 
19 - Theatre Club Presents ‘Wizard of Oz’ 
        @ 6:00 PM
20 - Early Release @ 11:45 AM
        End of the1st Semester 
23 - Winter Break Begins

January 2025
6 - Teacher Planning Day - No School for
      Students
7 - Students Return 
      Beginning of 2nd Semester / 3rd 9 Weeks
10 - WCSB District Spelling Bee 
       Bus Evacuation Drills 
13 - Awards Assemblies for 2nd 9 Weeks (TBA)
17 - Middle School Winter Formal 6-8:30 PM
20 - Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday 
       No School 
27 through 31 - Celebrate Literacy Week 
29 - Professional Development Day - No School 
        For Students 
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C.O.A.S.T Charter School 

Frankie Harvey, Principal 
Christine Dichio, Dean of Students                              Joseph McClendon, Dean of Students   

Tuesday, December 10,
2024
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Our Next Governing Board
Meeting will be held

Monday, December 2nd,
2024 @ 6:00 pm. 

Chocolate Bar Fundraiser

Through December 20, 2024
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Special Orders Available 

E
du

ca
tio

na
l C

om
po

ne
nt

:
C

ul
tu

ra
l L

ite
ra

cy
 


